
      SAVE THE DATE
   Tuesday, February 9, 2021

          
 Coastal Resilience Symposium

To 
inform 
the 
Coastal 
Resilience 
Update to the 
HBAC Master 
Plan through 
discussion of the 
many ongoing works 
to increase 
Hampton Beach          
resilience to coastal 
environmental hazards.

Remote event - All are welcome - registration deadline is February 5
More information and registration: 
https://www.nhcaw.org/hbac-coastal-resilience-symposium/
Questions - contact Liz Durfee, Symposium Coordinator, at efd.planning@gmail.com       1/24/21 

 
 8:30AM - 2:30PM  presentations & discussion

 2:30PM - 3:00PM  HBAC Commission meeting, open to the public

HAMPTON BEACH AREA COMMISSION

Moderated by Robert A. Casassa, Esq.

COMMISSIONERS
Nancy Stiles, Chairman
Dean Merrill, Vice Chairman
Mike Housman, Treasurer
Bob Preston
Bob Ladd
Rick Griffin
Bill Watson
Barbara Kravitz
Chuck Rage

ADVISORS
Laurel Adams (REDC)
Roger Stephenson (UCS)
Kirsten Howard (NH DES)
Rick Friberg (TEC)
Jamie Sullivan (Town Mgr Hampton)
Tim Roache (theRPC)
Rep. Renny Cushing (NH House)
Johanna Lyons (State Parks)
Tom McGuirk (McGuirk Properties)
John Nyhan (HACoC)
Hampton Master Plan Phase II consul-
tant (if available 2/9/21) 

PRESENTERS
Senator David Watters (NH Senate)
Nathalie DiGeronimo (NH DES)
Julie LaBranche (theRPC)
Jay Diener (SHEA)
Alyson Eberhardt (UNH)
Kevin Lucey (NH DES)
Jennifer Reczek (NH DOT)
Noah Slovin (MMI)
Jason Bachand (Hampton Planner)
Samara Ebinger (NH OSI)
Chris Meaney (USFWS)
Coral Siligato  (USACE)
Jennifer Hale (Hampton DPW)


